## Minutes of Selectmens Meeting February 9, 1998

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Philip Dwight Also present were Tim Seeger and Denise Darqie

The meeting opened at 6 P.M.

The minutes of the meeting of February 2nd were approved and a Yield Tax for Mr. Martin signed.

Phil reported that the Town had received its 1997 Equalized Ratio - 101%. He indicated he will review the figures as it was a little lower than he had estimated.

The Warrant was reviewed for a final time, and the wording chage in the Aiken/CDBG article adding the clause about renting was approved. The overall warrant was then approved.

The process for finding a new Town Administrator was then discussed and a job description was partially developed as well as a time table for advertising for the position. An ad will be placed in the NHMA Town & City March issue requesting resumes by March 23rd. Ads will also be placed in some NH newspapers later in February. Phil will draft a full Job Description for review.

The meeting adjourned at 7 P.M. to move to the Public Hearing on the Budget.